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Term 1 Week 3 
Tuesday 14 February 2017 

 

 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Despite some very hot weather the students at Namadgi 
School continue to work hard. I have thoroughly enjoyed 
visiting classrooms and sharing in the students learning. The 
commitment from all staff to improve student outcomes is 
evident across the school. 
 
It was fantastic to meet so many parents who attended the 
P&C welcome BBQ on Thursday 9 February. It was an 
opportunity to meet new families and have an informal 
conversation with the classroom teachers. The night also 
hosted the year 6 and year 10 information nights followed by 
a presentation on the intended use of google in the classroom 
in the high school. 
Google classroom is a web-based platform that integrates 
Google Docs, Gmail and Calendar. It also is a simple way of 
distributing assignments, communicate and stay organised. 
Some of the advantages include; 
 
 
Teachers 

¶ Real time feedback  

¶ Create and manage class assignments and           

  grades 

 

Students 

¶ Keep Track of classwork and materials 

¶ Submit assignments 

¶ Quick access to feedback and grades 

 

 Parents 

¶ Active involvement in their childôs learning 

 
 

 
 

Wednesday 
15 February 

tǊƛƳŀǊȅ ΨDŜǘǘƛƴƎ ǘƻ 
ƪƴƻǿ ȅƻǳΩ 
Interviews 3:15-6 

Thursday 16 
February 

tǊƛƳŀǊȅ ΨDŜǘǘƛƴƎ ǘƻ 
ƪƴƻǿ ȅƻǳΩ 
Interviews 3:15-6 
 
Primary AFL Clinics 

Friday 17 
February  

Primary ΨDŜǘǘƛƴƎ ǘƻ 
ƪƴƻǿ ȅƻǳΩ 
Interviews 3:15-6 
 
Primary Assembly 
8:10am 

Monday 20-
Tuesday 21 
February 

Year 3/4 Camp 
Birrigai 

Monday 20 
February 

P&C Meeting 7pm 

Wednesday 
22 February  

2-10  Swimming 
Carnival 
 
Preschool Welcome 
Picnic 

Thursday 23 
February 

Primary AFL Clinics 

Friday 24 
February 

Whole School 
Assembly 9:10am 

Monday 27 
February ς 
Wednesday 
March 1 

Year 5 Camp Cooba 
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Teachers in the Primary school will be hosting parent teacher interviews this week. If you have 
not done so please contact your classroom teacher to make an appointment to discuss your 
studentôs social and academic learning. It is a great opportunity to discuss student learning and 
educational goals for 2017. 
 
We intend to trial a new arrangement for the school newsletter this year. The newsletter will be 
published fortnightly. Week 1 and 10 will be principalôs messages, week 3 and 7 will be Primary 
school based and weeks 5 and 9 will be Secondary school based. Upcoming events can be 
found in each copy of the newsletter as well as on the school website.  

 

Next week the Parents and Citizens association (P&C) will meet on Monday 20 February. The 
School P&C is a great place for families with students to meet others, join in a range of 
community activities and even get support from other parents at times. We aim to keep it a 
friendly, community-oriented atmosphere where everyone is welcome. It would be great to see 
you on Monday night. 

 

The role of the P&C includes: 

¶ Helping people come together 

¶ Making suggestions and asking questions of the principal  

¶ Getting to know each other 

¶ Feeling that you can contribute to the school 

¶ Having fun during this precious time of your childôs life. 

 

There are many exciting events occurring this term across the school. They include camps for 
years 3 to 10. We also have a swimming carnival, a year 7-10 science circus and a school book 
fair. Please continue to read the school calendar and all other school communications to stay in 
tune with up and coming events. 
 
 
Enjoy the rest of your week 
 
Simon 
 
Principal  
 
Namadgi School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Simon Smith Principal Helen Lascaris Junior Primary (P-1) 

Katie King  Deputy Principal Primary) Bernie Wyatt Upper Primary  (2-5) 

Jo McKenzie Deputy Principal (Secondary) Bea Hale Middle School (6-8) 

Robyn Copland Deputy Principal (P-10 ) Kate Cunningham Senior School (9-10) 

Joseph Nadler Pastoral Care Executive   

Nichole Edwards Preschool Teacher Cathie Williamson Teacher Librarian  

Debbie Connors Preschool Teacher Darrell Hancox Library Assistant  

Melissa Goodridge Preschool Teacher Lisa Wilson Year 6 Teacher 

Michelle Goodale Preschool Teacher Jade Sharpe Year 6 Teacher 

Laura Cahill Preschool Assistant Chris Barrie Year 6 Teacher 

Louise Wright Preschool Assistant Mary Elliott English/History Teacher 

Lesley Charlton Preschool Assistant Meg Evans English/History Teacher 

Coral Taylor Preschool Assistant Stefano Nikolaou English/History Teacher 

Danika Gilmore  Kindergarten Teacher Leanne Glasson Maths Teacher 

Sharon Edwards Kindergarten Teacher Roisin Boadle Science Teacher 

Rebecca Buchanan Kindergarten Teacher Randal Toonan Science Teacher 

Elissa Sharpe Year 1/2 Teacher Prudence Fabian  Science Teacher 

Luke Davidson Year 1/2 Teacher Emily Corke The Arts Teacher 

Clare Whittaker-Allan Year 1/2 Teacher Angela Heading The Arts Teacher 

Patricia Alexander Year 1/2 Teacher Kym Degenhart  The Arts Teacher 

Laura Lodge Year 1/2 Teacher Rebecca Doyle Technology Teacher 

Matt Scott 1/2 Learning Support Assistant Ben Raven Japanese Teacher  

Desiree Rees K,1,2,3 Teacher Stephanie Ikin Japanese Teacher 

Wendy Tipping K,1,2,3 Assistant Nicole Flegg Hospitality/Textiles Teacher 

Krystal Coker Year 3/4 Teacher Kylie McClung Hospitality Assistant 

Emma Tracey-Patte Year 3/4 Teacher Matt Hollis PE Teacher 

Anita McCarthy Year 3/4 Teacher Jeremy Botha PE Teacher 

Brita Menzies Year 3/4 Teacher Stephanie Johnston PE Teacher 

{ǘŜǇƘŀƴƛŜ hΩbŜƛƭƭ Year 3/4 Teacher Claire Cragg 6-10 Learning Support Assistant 

Abby Trevillian  3/4 Learning Support Assistant Michelle Killalea 6-10 Learning Support Assistant 

Adrian Lovelock Year 5 Teacher Rebecca Crawford 6-10 Administration  

Ellen Rosin Year 5 Teacher Rosie Allen 6-10 Teacher 

Rebecca Fortescue Year 5 Teacher Nicholas Harris 6-10 Teacher 

Faeza Samnakay 3,4,5 Teacher Sam Merryfull 6-10  Learning Support Assistant 

Aimie Wright 3,4,5 Assistant  Gai Masters 6-10  Learning Support Assistant 

Di Bruce WIN@N Teacher Kathy Parker School Secretary  

Sue Parker WIN@N Teacher Tracey Venables School Secretary 

Maree Blume WIN@N Teacher Heather Saywell Finance Officer  

Kirsty Luckie WIN@N Assistant Mallarie Parker School Administration  

Peter Curtis Kitchen Garden Teacher Annette Lazarus Business Manager 

Julie White Kitchen Garden Assistant Kevin Seal Facilities Manager 

Daniel Greene Maths and Literacy Teacher Shaka Browning  Youth Support Worker 

Hannah Dwyer Early Years Science Teacher Junior Lualua Youth Support Worker 

Jacinta Crane EALD Teacher Jorge Kapeen Indigenous Officer 

Leslie Fiocco Helping Hands Assistant Claire McDonnell School Nurse 

Tamar Sloan School Psychologist Dhanashree Vedanti Science Lab Assistant 

David Pure IT Officer   

Meet the Executive Team 

Meet Namadgi School Staff 

2017 Staff 

 

NAMADGI SCHOOL VALUES: LEARNING   RESPECT   CARING   POSITIVE ATTITUDE 



 

 
 

Captains 
Dom Armand-Iskak 
Euan Campbell 

 
Vice Captains 
Jayden Ahadizad 
Taya Cavill 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Boddingtonõs Beautiful Butterflies 
 

Welcome to Preschool 2017!  
The children have made a great start to their preschool journey and are already settling in and 
getting to know the daily routine. The children are exploring the indoor and outdoor environments 
and the various experiences on offer. These experiences include sensory play in the sandpit, 
water play and playdough, dramatic play in home corner, the cubby, or with tails? or playing in 
the boat, being creative with paints, glue, boxes and collage materials, using their fine and gross 
motor skills to write, draw, ride bikes and climb on the playground. We hope you enjoy this 
special year with your child. You are welcome at any time to come and spend time in the 
preschool and be involved in your childôs experience. 
Reminders: Please apply sunscreen to your child each morning either prior to preschool or on 
arrival.  Children must wash their hands on arrival and departure. Please provide a hat each day, 
this may be left at preschool in your childôs pocket. Please ensure your child has enough food for 
2 eating times; lunch at 11am and an afternoon snack. Please bring water only to school. 
Parents or a nominated adult needs to stay with your child until 
9am. This is a regulation for preschool and ensures that while 
the educators are busy setting up the learning environments the 
children have appropriate supervision. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Mel or 
Lesley on 6205 8056 

 
Melissa Goodridge and Lesley Charlton  
 

 
 
 
 

Welcome to our new Preschoolers in Group A 
 
We have had a very settled two weeks in the Grasshopper room with not too many tears. The 
children are settled and happy and getting to know each other. We thank all families for their 
support in assisting us with a smooth start to the year, and the start of this exciting journey of 
learning.  Favourite play spaces in the outdoor environment include the sand pit, dinosaur tail 
dress ups and the bikes. We are taking advantage of the warmer weather with all children 
enjoying the water play activities. Inside, children have been practising their whole body listening 
during circle time, having fun with playdough, painting on the easels and using the peg boards. 

2017 School Captains 

Preschool News 



 

We Grasshoppers have enjoyed our lunchtime picnics outside under the veranda. We chatted 
with our new friends while enjoying our lunch. 
We look forward to a wonderful term 1. 
 
Michelle Goodale and Louise Wright. 

 
Group D: The Sugar Gliders 
 
It has been wonderful to see your childrenôs eager faces as they attended their first few weeks of 
preschool. There have been a few tears from some of the children, but we were able to calm 
them. This was partly due to the power of blowing bubbles. Itôs very hard to cry and blow bubbles 
at the same time! Please let us know what your child is saying about preschool, especially if they 
have any concerns. To help learn our new friendsô names we have been playing and singing 
games such as ñBee Bee Bumblebeeò, ñWho Stole the Cookies from the Cookie Jar?ò and 
ñDoggie Doggie Who Has the Bone?ò along with learning some new songs that you may hear 
your child singing. 
If you check the notice board you will find some photos and comments from the previous week. It 
gives you an idea of what we have been doing, and also a starting point to talk with your child 
about what they have been learning. There is also a brief outline of the plan for the coming week. 
If you have a talent or interest and would like to offer your services please do as we always 
welcome parent/carer input. 
For the first two weeks we didnôt have a name but after some consultation with the children we 
are now called the ñSugar Glidersò although, Leo still likes the name Fishes. 
Please let us know if you have any worries or concerns about your child at preschool as this is 
the start of their schooling years and we want it to be a happy experience. 
 
Debbie Connors, Laura Cahill and Coral Taylor 

 
Echidnas 
 
What a great first two weeks we have had! All children have settled well and are beginning to 
learn the routine of the day.  We look forward to a great first term!!!  
We have begun library borrowing, where your child can bring in their library bag to borrow a 
book. Each child may borrow one book at a time and get a new one when that book is returned. It 
is important to teach your child how to take care of the books when reading them to ensure our 
books do not dwindle in capacity. Library day will be Thursdays.  
 
Just a few reminders for the term; 
*Please ensure your child has a wide brimmed hat when they come to preschool. The days are 
still very hot and we are here to keep your child safe.  
*Notes will be distributed into pockets so please remember to check these daily. 
*Please only water in your childôs drink bottles. 
*Please label ALL of your childrenôs belongings to ensure they return safely to your home. 
 
If you have questions or concerns please see either Nichole or Louise. We 
are here to make this journey more smoothly for you. If you would like to 
talk more in-depth about a concern 
Nichole is more than happy to make a 
more suitable time with you to discuss 
this. She is available after or before 
school hours and during the day on 
Mondays and Tuesdays.   
Nicole Edwards and Louise Wright 



 

 
 

We are so proud of how well all the Kindergarten 
students have been settling into their new classes with 
their new friends. 
As a whole grade we have been exploring our schoolôs 
natural playground which is located behind the Kitchen 
Garden. This was an opportunity for the students to play 
with other students from their year group. They talked 
about the sap from the tree being the tree bleeding and 
working together to drag the tyres up the hills and rolling 
them down again.  
We are enjoying learning how school works, how and 
where to line up and where we can play in the 
playground. We are learning to recognise our names our 
friendsô names and practising how to write them.  We 
have been learning all about our school values ï respect, 
caring, learning and positive attitude.  
 
Please make sure your child has a sun smart hat each 
day for break times, and for when we go exploring 
around the school during learning times. Kindergarten 
students eat their lunch at Break 1 at 10:45am, please 
order for this time if you are ordering from the canteen. 
 
Sharon Edwards and Danika Gilmore 

 
 
 
We would like to welcome all students and families back to Namadgi for 2017. All the teachers 
have loved hearing about what their students have been up to over the holidays.  Our teaching 
team for 2017 includes, Laura Lodge, Jacinta Crane, Elissa Sharpe, Clare Whittaker-Allan, 
Patricia Alexander and Luke Davidson on class. Sue Parker, Maree Blume & Di Bruce are our 
Literacy Support teachers, Hannah Dwyer as our Science teacher and Cathie Williamson as our 
technology/library teacher.  So far we have been working hard at settling into class routines and 
remembering school expectations. Students have also been very busy 
having lots of fun getting to know their new teachers and classmates. Over 
the past 2 weeks, we have enjoyed listening to each student present their 
ópaper bagsô that have contained items that are special to the students.  Last 
Thursday students participated in their first AFL clinic with the CWS Giants. 
They had an amazing time learning lots of different skills; such as 
handballing. We are very excited to learn some more new skills this week.   
Students and families are reminded that there is an expectation 
for all students to wear hats when outside, if your child has a new 
hat please ensure that their name is written on the inside. 
 
The year 1/2 team are very excited to have the opportunity to 
work with you and your child/children. We are very excited to start 
the New Year and to watch your children on their journey of 
learning.  
Happy Learning! 
 
Laura Lodge, Elissa Sharpe, Clare Whittaker-Allan, Patricia Alexander, Luke Davidson & 
Sue Parker 

Kindergarten News 

Year 1/2 News 
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We would like to welcome back our year 3/4 families to 2017. It has been a successful start to the 
year with all students settling well into their classes. This term we have many exciting things to 
look forward to. We have started AFL Clinics, which are on Thursdays. Please make sure your 
child wears appropriate footwear and brings a hat and water bottle.  
Notes have gone home regarding Getting to Know You Interviews, spaces are filling up fast so 
please return your notes as soon as possible. We are looking forward to getting to know your 
child in order to support the home/school connection.  

Just a friendly reminder that year 3/4ôs will be attending 
camp at Birrigai on Monday 20 and Tuesday 21 February. 
Please ensure all notes and payments are returned as 
soon as possible to your classroom teacher.  
On Wednesday 22 February Namadgi School has their 
whole school swimming carnival held at the Tuggeranong 
Leisure Centre. We encourage all students to attend the 
swimming carnival.   
If you have any questions, please contact your classroom 
teacher. 
 

Anita McCarthy, Emma Tracey-Patte, Krystal Coker, Stephanie OôNeill & Brita Menzies 
 
Menzies 

 
It has been a wonderful start to the New Year. All the students are settling down very well. We 
have been getting to know each other and have been busy going through our new routines. In 
Koalas class we have been writing about Zac the Rat. We have been learning about living and 
non-living things in Science. We went for a walk to the Kitchen Garden and discussed the 
difference between living and non-living things. We then drew our observations in categories of 
living and non- living things. In Math we have been doing hands on cooperative rotations in 
number work and have been building on our knowledge of addition. 
In Turtles class we have started our Writers Workshop. This Term we will be looking at recounts. 
We will be doing recounts based on our personal experiences as well as significant events in 
Australiaôs past. We also started our Science unit on the human body. We will be learning about 
the human body systems and adaptations that allow us to survive in our environment. For 
Mathematics we will be building on our knowledge and skills relating to trading within the place 
value system. We are also learning to tell time to the minute. 
Our library day continues to be Friday. Please remember to pack water bottles and hats every 
day. We are looking forward to another wonderful year. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Faeza Samnakay, Desiree Rees, Wendy Tipping and Aimie Wright 

Year 3/4 News 

Koalas and Turtles  

Koalaôs class ïcomparing living 
and non-living things 

Turtles Class ï óGetting to know 
meô placemats 



 

 
 
Year 5 have begun the year enthusiastically. The students have done some writing in English 
and some spelling tasks to get them tuned into the New Year. They have begun learning about 
place value in maths and practised many routines and procedures that Year 5 students are 
expected to understand.  
We have begun our inquiry unit in History with a focus on the Australian Colony and the Gold 
Rush. Students used computers for the first time this year to practise their research skills.  
This year the Year 5 students will be doing woodwork with Mrs Doyle in the High School. They 
have already been to one lesson and will be making a variety of objects throughout the semester. 
The Year 5 camp at Cooba is coming up in week 5. Many students have shown interest in the 
camp but everyone is reminded to pay as soon as possible to confirm the booking. The camp is a 
lot of fun for the students each year and they gain and grow in many areas including confidence, 
social interactions and physical fitness.  
 
Adrian Lovelock, Rebecca Fortescue and Ellen Rosin 
 
 

Primary Library borrowing days 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The library is also open every morning before school from   8:30-
8:55am for all students. During Break 1 the library is open to Primary 
school students and at Break 2 for the secondary students. 
 

Cathie Williamson and Darrell Hancox 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers/Grandparents/Friends 
 
The Kitchen Garden Program has been running for three years now. During this time Judy Irving 
has been an invaluable regular volunteer. But she is now moving on to other projects.  
We have been so fortunate to have Judy helping us with watering, weeding, planting, turning over 
the compost, turning over the garden beds and so much more. To make the most of this program 
we really do need volunteers and the school community to help.  
If you have a love for Gardening or Cooking we would love to have you come in and help out with 
our wonderful program. If you can spare any time at all, no matter how irregular it would be 
wonderful to have you here.  It could be anytime of the day between 8.30 ï 3.30pm weekdays.  
If you are interested, or know of anyone that may be interested in helping, or you are just curious 
to find out what we do, please come to our afternoon tea 
on March 1 at 2:30pm in the Urambi Centre. 
 
Otherwise please give Peter and Julie a call, or come and 
visit us for a chat. 
 
Peter Curtis and Julie White 

 

Monday 1/2LD, 1/2LL, 3/4SO, 5RF 
Tuesday 1/2ES, 1/2CA, 1/2PA, 3/4AM, 5AL 
Wednesday KSE, KDG, 3/4ET, 5ER 
Thursday 3/4BM 
Friday 3/4KC, 3/4/5FS and K/2/3MD 

Year 5 News 

Library News 

Kitchen Garden needs your help! 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Change of Contact 

Details?  
 

Have you changed your email address or 
phone number? Has your family situation 

changed? 
 

Please remember to let the front office know 
immediately if your contact details change. 

 
In the event of an emergency with your 
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀǘ bŀƳŀŘƎƛ {ŎƘƻƻƭΣ ƛǘΩǎ ŎǊƛǘƛŎŀƭ ǘƘŀǘ 
our records are up to date so that we can 

reach you quickly. 
 

Please contact front office staff to check 
details and make changes. 

6142 0900 
School.information@namadgi.act.edu.au 

Canteen 
 

Keep an eye out in the newsletter for weekly deals 
and specials. 

A quick and easy way to order and pay is with 
FLEXISCHOOL. 

+%9 ).&/2-!4)/. 

If your child is sick 
 

Please phone 61420900 and leave a 
message or use the Namadgi app. 

Students will still need a written note 
from parents to explain the absence 

on return to school. 

Uniform Shop 
 

New and second hand uniforms 
available. 

Open Wednesdays 8:45-9:15am 
Order forms available from the front 

office. 
See office staff for details. 

 

Did you know there is a Namadgi 
School App? 

 
Download from the App store to get 

instant reminders and updates. 

School Banking 
 

School banking is done every 
Wednesday. Please bring your bank 

book to the front office. 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 3 13 February 
 
 
 

14 February 15 February  
Primary school 
óGetting to know 
youô interviews 

16 February 
Primary school 
óGetting to know 
youô interviews 
 
Primary AFL 
Clinics 

17 February 
Primary school 
óGetting to know 
youô interviews 
 
Primary 
Assembly 9:10am 

Week 4 20 February 
Year 3/4 Camp 
Birrigai 
 
P&C Meeting 
7pm 

21 February 
Year 3/4 Camp 
Birrigai 
 

22 February 
2-10 Swimming 
Carnival  
 
Preschool 
welcome Picnic  

23 February 
Primary AFL 
clinics 

24 February 
 
 
 
Whole School 
Assembly 9:10am 

Week 5 27 February 
Year 5 Camp 
Cooba 
 
 

28 February 
Year 5 Camp 
Cooba 
 

1 March 
Year 5 Camp 
Cooba 
 

2 March 3 March 
 
 
Primary 
Assembly 9:10am 

Week 6 6 March 
 
 
 
 

7 March 
Year 7 
immunisations 
 
Preschool Stay 
and Play 9-
10am 

8 March 
Questacon 
Science circus 
years 7-10 9-1pm 

9 March 
Preschool stay 
and play 9-10am 

10 March 
 
 
 
 
Secondary 
Assembly 9:10am 

Week 7 13 March 
 
Canberra Day 
Public Holiday 
 

14 March 15 March 16 March 17 March 
 
 
Secondary 
Assembly 9:10am 

Week 8 20 March 
Book Fair in the 
Library 
 
 
 

21 March 
Book Fair in the 
Library 
 

22 March 
Book Fair in the 
Library 
 

23 March 
Book Fair in the 
Library 
 

24 March 
Book Fair in the 
Library 
 
Whole School 
Assembly 9:10am 

Week 9 27 March 
Year 7/8 Camp 
Pambula 
 
 

28 March 
Year 7/8 Camp 
Pambula 
 

29 March 
Year 7/8 Camp 
Pambula 
 
School Photos 

30 March 
School Photos 
7/8 and Make up 

31 March 
School Photos 
Preschool 
 
Primary 
Assembly 9:10am 

Week 
10 

3 April 
 
 
 

4 Aprli 5 April 
Year 9/10 Camp 
Sydney 
 
Year 6 Camp 
Borambola 

6 April 
Year 9/10 Camp 
Sydney 
 
Year 6 Camp 
Borambola 

7 April 
Year 9/10 Camp 
Sydney 
 
Year 6 Camp 
Borambola 

bŀƳŀŘƎƛ {ŎƘƻƻƭ мпм hΩIŀƭƭƻǊŀƴ /ƛǊŎǳƛǘ YŀƳōŀƘ 
Phone: 6142 0900 

Email: school.information@namadgi.act.edu.au 
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Welcome to Divas Netball 2017. 
 

We are looking forward to a great winter netball season. 
We are looking for players, coaches and umpires for the new 
season.  All ages and experience welcome. You can even bring 
a whole team to Divas if you like. Training will commence this 
Thursday 16th February at 5.30pm ï 6.30pm- Arawang netball 
courts.Games are held on Saturdays at the Arawang netball 
courts 
If you could return you registration form so we can look at 
numbers that would be great or bring it this Thursday. 
Any questions please contact Kim 
(kim.magro@agriculture.gov.au) or phone 0419 494 036. 
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children up to 12 years of age. We can support you and your child in 

the home, at school or in the community. We are here to provide a 

high quality, trustworthy and reliable service. We are located in the 

Pre 

School building, feel free to pop in or call 1300 831 445 

 

Join the Dollarmites on a savings adventure into the future with School Banking! 
 

In 2017, School Banking is getting children excited about the future with a brand new look for the Dollarmites. 
As Future Savers, students will join the Dollarmites on a journey to reach the Savings Hover Park, an amazing 
playground up in the clouds of a hi-tech city.  
  
There are 8 new reward items for 2017 from the Future Savers range: 
Cyber Handball, Colour Change Markers, 3D Chalk Set, Tablet Case, Smiley Emoji Keyring, Volt Handball, 
Pencil + Tech Case, Epic Earphones 

 
WIN a family adventure holiday at Tokyo Disneyland! 
This year, School Banking is running a Future Savers Grand Prize competition that will take one lucky School 
Banker all the way to Tokyo, Japan. The winner gets an unforgettable family trip, for up to two adults and three 
children, where theyôll explore Tokyo Disneyland with its amazing attractions, including the futuristic 
Tomorrowland, plus enjoy the fun rides at Tokyo DisneySea. 
Students who make 15 or more School Banking deposits by the end of Term 3, 2017 will be automatically 
entered into the draw. This is another great way to motivate students to save regularly and reach their savings 
goals. 
 
School Banking is also a great fundraiser for our school. Our school receives from the Commonwealth Bank $5 
when a student makes their first ever School Banking deposit and 5% on every deposit made through the 
school (to a maximum of $10 per individual deposit). 
If you would like to know more about school banking please ask for a 2017 School Banking program 
information pack from the school office or visit commbank.com.au/schoolbanking to register. 


